
PRE-CANVASSING NOTICE 

 

The County of Fulton board of elections shall meet at 9:00 A.M. on Election Day Tuesday, May 18, 2021 
to pre-canvass all Mail –In and Absentee ballots received. Per the Department of State guidance, 
Counties may now inspect and open mail ballot envelopes, remove ballots, count, tally and compute 
those ballots. No person observing, attending or participating in a pre-canvass meeting may disclose the 
results of any portion of any pre-canvass meeting prior to the close of the polls. 

 

 

 


